
December 2019 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 
Book Stickers*  

available in TI214 
for 1st time college  
students this week 

3 4  
Middle College  

Admissions   
Invitational** 
6pm, Morris  

Lawrence Auditorium 
  

5 
9th Grade Middle  

College  

Admissions   
Invitational** 
6pm, Morris  

Lawrence Auditorium 

6 
 

7 

8 

 

9 
  
 

Book returns begin at 
Bookstore 

8:30am-6:00pm* 
 
 

10 
 
 

Book returns at 
Bookstore 

8:30am-6:00pm* 

11     
 
 
 

Book returns at 
Bookstore 

8:30am-6:00pm* 

 

 

12 
 

 
Book returns at 

Bookstore 
8:30am-6:00pm* 

13 
 

  
Book returns at 

Bookstore  
8:30am-2:00pm* 

14 
 

 

15 
 

 
Last Day of Fall  

Semester for WCC 

16 
 

Book returns end at 
Bookstore 

8:30am-2:00pm* 

 
WCC Winter 

Break 

17 
 

 
WCC Winter 

Break 

18 
 

Last Day of Fall  
Semester for WTMC 

1/2 Day;   
9am-12:20pm  

19 
 

 
WTMC and WCC  

Winter Break 

20 
 

 

21 
 

 

22 
 
WTMC and WCC  

Winter Break 

23 
 
 

24 
 

 

25 
 

 

26 
 

 

27 

 
28 

 

29 
WTMC and WCC  

Winter Break 

30 31     



 

December Calendar Information 

 *College books not returned by December 16th will be charged to students.  

 

** Students and parents interested in learning more about WTMC should attend one of our admission invitational meetings.  Students currently in the 8th, 9th or  

10th grade are eligible to apply for Fall 2020.  The December 4th meeting is for current 9th and 10th graders. Current 8th graders should attend the December 5th.  

 

***ACT and SAT registration deadlines are for 3rd year students who are taking the tests independently as required for their college applications. For more  

information, please visit www.collegeboard.com and www.actstudent.org. 

 

 
 

 Future Dates To Remember 
  

January 6th: 
Book Pick Up Begins, 9am-5pm 

 
January 13th:  

Winter Semester Begins 
 

January 10th: 
ACT registration deadline for February 8th test*** 

 
 

January 20th:  
MLK Day—No WTMC/WCC Classes 

 
January 23rd: 

Yellow Cards Due 
 
 

R 
 
 
emember to access your WCC email and student account at MyWCC to 
keep track of your schedule and any classes which may be  

cancelled due to low enrollments.   
 
Book returns begin Monday, December 9th at the Bookstore in the Student Center.  
College books should be no later than December 16th to avoid fees. Once books have 
been returned, students are given new stickers for their Winter Semester Books.   
 
Students taking their first college course next semester can get their stickers at the 
WTMC Office beginning the on December 3rd. Also, any students who checked out a 
college Math and Science book from the WTMC office can begin turning in these 
books to the front desk on  December 2nd. These books must be returned by  
December 13th.  
 
We have a short month ahead, so persevere, study hard, and finish strong!  Best of 
luck to everyone on their final exams—A well deserved break will be your reward.  
We hope everyone has an enjoyable and restful winter break.  We look forward to 
seeing everyone in 2020! 


